
REDUCE.
REUSE.
RECYCLE.

RECYCLING WEEK 2021
20th-26th September 2021

We welcome any suggestions as to how we can make a difference to
Miss Jones via office@hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk 

Sarah Clayton, head of citizen behaviour change at Waste and Recycling
Action Programme, said: “We know that climate change is an issue people are

passionate about. Often we can feel powerless to act, but recycling is one
activity that we can all do to help the planet.



“As a nation our commitment to recycling has continued to grow, even during

the challenges of the last year. We want Recycle Week 2021 to inspire more
people to Step It Up and fight climate change”.

The Eco-Schools programme  
empowers young people to
introduce and lead
environmental actions and
education in their school. We
plan to set up an Eco
Committee made up of
children from each phase.
This will launch later in the
Autumn term.

Engages young people in important
environmental issues.
Demonstrates to pupils that environmental
actions can be enjoyable, social and
rewarding.
Teaches responsibility and generates a
sense of community.
Develops the skills and knowledge young
people need to play an active role in
protecting our environment now and
throughout their lifetimes.
Empowers students with the belief that they
can have a positive impact on our planet.
Enables schools to green their entire
curriculum.

Pupil benefits include:

We are launching our
campaign to achieve Eco-
School status by the end of
this academic year. What
better time than Recycling
Week 2021 to pledge HGPS
commitment to making a
difference to a local and
global cause? 



JOIN IN THE UNIFORM RECYCLING
REVOLUTION!

We should all be thinking about our personal
impact on the environment…



Wanted!

Pre-loved Hemingford Grey Primary School uniform
(including polo tops, jumpers, cardigans, fleeces, skirts,
summer dresses, trousers, PE kits, school coats) in good
condition but no longer fitting your child.

When?
Monday 20th September bring in your unwanted
uniform. 
Thursday 23rd September at 3.00-3.30 come along and
help yourself to uniform for your child from the
signposted tables on the school playground 

Where?
Donated uniform to be placed in boxes at the main
school gates. 
On Thursday 23rd September uniforms will be available
for you to take away, arranged in sizes on the
playground.

We do hope you support us in this event.

Has your child out-grown their
school uniform from last year? 
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